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Reception classes have enjoyed the outside area. The children have investigated 
the tuff trays and been inventive with their design of an obstacle course!



Year 2 Pasteur 
class had an 

amazing time at 
the science 
workshop. 
They really 

enjoyed all the 
experiments!



Thank you STEMPOINT for 
our wonderful materials 

workshop. 
Our Year 2 children had a 

lot of fun testing materials, 
and learnt how to 

make them waterproof.



Year 4 thank the STEMPOINT 
team for an amazing 

'Catapult Challenge' workshop. 
The children loved designing, 
building, adapting and testing 

their catapults.
Watch them here: 

https://x.com/i/status/1904904047657615661

https://x.com/i/status/1904904047657615661


The children in Reception 
have been doing some great 

learning this week.



Reception children 
exploring odd and 

even numbers through 
the number blocks!



What a 
beautiful day 
for a wellie 

walk on 
Wednesday 

morning … and 
even more 

glorious in the 
afternoon!



We were 
invited to visit 
the Red Shed 

garden,
where we sang

‘Happy 
Birthday’ 
to a lady 
named 

Dee.



Y1 stretching their science 
brains, trying to compare 

animals. 
Great thinking was 

demonstrated.



Wow! We are so impressed with the writing in Reception, look how far we’ve come!



Parliament Team hard at work.



Year 4DA taking a walk in Fairlands as part of their Geography lesson
to see how a local woodland is used by people.



Big Draw in Nursery 
class. 

Having a go at drawing a 
character from the story 
‘The Enormous Potato’ 
retold by Aubrey Davis. 

“That’s the daughter and 
the enormous potato.” 

“ Three potatoes!”
“The farmer!”



Year 4DA were writing short poems in English using a 
thesaurus to improve their vocabulary,



The children in 
the nursery 
enjoyed the 
trim trail -
organising 

themselves and 
taking turns.



In PSHE,
Year 4 looked
at Life Cycles 
and how we 

were 
handmade by 
God with our 
parents' help.



The Reception children have been 
developing their curiosity and 

imagination in the outdoor area.



Year One have written 
their prayers to St. 

Joseph and they are now 
safely stored under 

Sleeping St. Joseph on 
the Infant altar. 

St Joseph,
pray for us.





Year One would like to wish all our 
mothers a very Happy Mothers’ Day 

this weekend. 



God bless you all.
https://x.com/i/status/1905669514324267286

https://x.com/i/status/1905669514324267286


Please read and 
reflect together 
upon this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is
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